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In it's first season as part of the WPSL
(Women's Premier Soccer League), the Oregon Rush are already making the headlines in
publications in the Pacific Northwest. A third place finish in the Northwest Division, and being
located in the soccer crazed Northwest could mean big things for the club. Check out an article
recently published about Oregon Rush in the Oregon Sports Journal by clicking here.
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